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DATE: May 19, 1999 ¥ o O
TO:  Blanca Bayo, Director of Records and Reporti : T
FROM: Noreen S. Davis, Director of Legal Services g o §
Walter D'Haeseleer, Director of Communi )%,
RE:

Docket No. 890460-TC; Request for waiver from Rule 25-24.515(16)(a),
F.A.C., requiring directories to be maintained at pay telephone stations and
Rule 25-24.515(16)(b), F.A.C., requiring a notice to appear on the placard if
directory assistance is being provided at no charge.

Attached is correspondence from Ms. Lin Harvey, on behalf of PhoneTel
Technologies, Inc., requesting the above subject request for waivers be withdrawn.

Pursuant to Section 2.07, Administrative Procedures Manual, staff considers this
a request by the applicant to have their request withdrawn and the docket closed.

Therefore, since no action is needed from this Commission,
docket.

cc: Kennedy, CMU
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18 May 1999

VIA FACSIMILE 850.413.6585

Mr. Ray Kennedy

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

This letter will serve to notify the Commission that PhoneTel Technologies, Inc.
would like to withdraw our request of 02 April 1999 for a waiver from Rules 16(a)
and (b) of the Florida Rules for Pay Telephone Service (25-24.515).

If additional information is required to act upon this request, please contact me at
216.875.4296. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Director — Regulatory Affairs
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North Point Tower, 1001 Lakeside Avenue, 7th Floor, Cleveland, Ohio 44114
pbone 216. 241 2555 « 800 333 9920 fax 216 241 2574






